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Campus Impact

Students are powerful. When students stand up, they make waves. When they stand
together, they can change society.

Part of our mission is to stand for principled ideas on campus. Check out how local chapters
did that this month:

On April 13th, CARP Las Vegas (pictured above) impacted over 142 people by bringing in
guest speakers from around the country to speak on Building Intact Families in a
Sexualized Culture for a full-day conference at the University of Nevada, Las Vegas (UNLV)
campus.




They brought in Dr. Timothy Rarick (Professor at Brigham Young University-ldaho), Dr.
Sandra Lowen LCSW, Lisa Thompson (Vice President of the National Center of Sexual
Exploitation), and Melissa Holland (co-founder of non-profit Awaken) as guest speakers
(pictured above). Read the full story here.

To see the full media album with videos from the event, including the presentations by the
guest speakers, you can click here.

By working together with different organizations and standing together for a principled
perspective, CARP impacts not just students or the campus, but also faculty, administrators,
student government officers, and other leaders of the community.

On April 26th, CARP NJIT (pictured above) hosted their first campus impact event, titled
Change Starts With Me to talk about how investing into improving relationships in the family
improves your life. About 70 people came to their event. Read more about the event here.




On May 3rd, CARP Bay Area (pictured above) held their on-campus event titled Peace
Starts With Me. Over 80 people came to hear Dr. Sandra Lowen LCSW talk about
reconciliation and healing in relationships.

CARP has something worthwhile to share, and by working together and reaching out to our
communities, we can show our campuses and our communities how living a principled
lifestyle brings true fulfillment.

News

Peace Starts With Me: Blessing
America

Thank you to everyone who came out and
supported the April 6th event with Peace
Starts With Me! Get ready for the next
event in Las Vegas on June 22nd!

You can read the full report herel

National Board of Directors Meeting

On April 26-28, the CARP National Board of Directors met for their annual strategic
planning meeting. As always, our Board is dedicated to supporting students make an impact
on campus.

Catch up on this past month's news here:

Click Here

Announcements



The Midwest CARP chapters are hosting
their end of semester retreat at Benton
Harbor, Ml on May 17-19!

If you would like to participate or find out
more, contact either J. Kisile or Y. lwamoto.

CARP Las Vegas is hosting two retreats!
They will have a half-day one on Saturday,
May 11th, and will have their end of
semester retreat from May 20 to May 26!

Contact familywatanabe@ gmail,com or
visit their website for more info or if you
would like to participate!
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5; = End of Semester Awards are coming up!
“4 For more information or to nominate a

stellar leader or chapter, contact Jinil at
[inil@ carplife,org!
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PEACE\ BENEFIT CONCERT

Put down that wexpon - pick up an nstrument!
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TICKETS AND INFO: PeaceStartsWithMe.com

May 25th, Peace Starts With Me will host a benefit concert for the City of Refuge. Find out
more and get tickets here!




Contact Us

Jennifer Pierce, Communications Coordinator

I'd love to connect with you if you have any questions about CARP, what we're doing, and
how to get involved!

jennifer@ carplife,org




